
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

Dear Parents & Students of Class XI,      
   

The Listening Assessment for Class XI Sc. & Com. in the subject of 

English will be conducted tomorrow i.e. Friday, 03rd February 2023 

during the school hours. 

All the students of Class XI are requested to be present tomorrow 

for the Listening Assessment. 

 

Thank you, 

 

PRINCIPAL 


